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Good Evening

It's that time again, the Slalom ACM is approaching. The ACM will be held in
Nottingham at the British Canoeing Headquarters. Feel free to contact me (or
them) for instructions if you're unsure where that is.

This year we have a number of motions that are expected to spark debate, from
new plastic craft divisions, through SUP and changes to both veterans points
and joint masters/ veterans rankings. So please read the

Agenda http://bit.ly/2022ACM-Agenda and decide if you are coming to express
your views or want to send a proxy and if so to whom.

If you are coming (or sending a representative or two) please email

me slalom.secretary@yvol.britishcanoeing.org.uk to let me know. This is not big
brother so much as that we will be providing a lunch and need to have an idea
how many to cater for.

The minutes from the the 2021 Slalom Annual Consultative Meeting can be
found on line at https://bit.ly/2021ACM-Minutes

The papers for this meeting can be found at https://bit.ly/2022ACM-Docs. As
new reports are completed they will be added here, so please check back
regularly.

The minutes of the most recent slalom committee meeting can be found
at https://bit.ly/2022Dec

This has been sent to the most recent registered contact we have for your
club. Please update / re register using http://bit.ly/2023ClubReg This can be

used no matter how many people there are in your club.

| look forward to seeing you in British Canoeing's Headquarters
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